
From: shonta.bryant@cpuc.ca.gov 
Sent: 8/2/2012 1:36:06 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: (Service of R.l 1-05-005) - ALJ Regina M. DeAngelis Ruling 

This email provides service of ALJ Regina M. DeAngelis's Ruling. The full text is made 
available through the link provided below on August 2, 2012. A Notice of Availability has 
been served by mail to all persons on the service list. 

Summary: Ruling (1) ADOPTING RENEWABLE NET SHORT CALCULATION 
METHODOLOGY (2) INCORPORATING THE ATTACHED METHODOLOGY INTO THE 
RECORD, AND (3) EXTENDING THE DATE FOR FILING UPDATES TO 2012 
PROCUREMENT PLANS. (1) Retail sellers are directed to update their net short calculations, 
originally submitted in May with their 2012 RPS Procurement Plans, in accordance with the 
attached methodology by August 15, 2012. (2) The date for submitting updates to the 2012 
Procurement Plans is extended until August 15, 2012.. 

In the event of problems with the e-mail or the internet link, please contact Shonta Bryant at 
sbf@cpuc.ca.gov, (415) 703-5242. 
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